
 
27th September 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear parents/carers,  

 

 

As some of you may be aware, European Day of Languages is celebrated nationally on 26 th September.  As a 

school, we like to embrace this day and take it as an opportunity to celebrate all other languages and 

cultures.  Therefore, we are inviting all Year 7 pupils to dress up in an outfit that represents another country on 

Friday 30th September.  This could be traditional clothing, an international sporting kit or the colours of another 

flag.  As we are celebrating all languages, countries and cultures, this does not have to be clothing that represents 

a European country.  

 

We will be offering a range of activities during the day for Year 7 pupils, and hope that we can have as much 

participation as possible from the pupils.  

 

If your child chooses to not participate in this, they will be required to wear full school uniform.  

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

The MFL Department  

 

 


